
 

 

19 November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Ski Trip 2020 
Parent Information Evening – Wednesday 11 December, 5.30pm. 
 
In preparation for the residential trip to Sestriere, I am writing to advise you of the Parent 

Information Evening at 5.30pm on Wednesday 11 December in the school dining hall.  This 

will be an opportunity to run through with you the itinerary, kit list, pocket money etc. and 

to answer any questions you may have.  
 
I will be meeting with the students during school to discuss the trip, when I will also be 

organising rooming arrangements with them. 
  
If your child has not yet handed in their passport number and EHIC card to Student 

Support, please ask them to do so as soon as possible. I can accept them on the evening 

as well. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on 11 December. If you have any queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact me on 01275 373737 or brookej@skdrive.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J Brooke 

 
J Brooke 
Trip Leader 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Student Name…………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

We will / will not be attending the ski trip meeting on Wednesday 11 December at 5.30pm. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………...   Parent/Carer 

 

mailto:brookej@skdrive.org

